
 
2nd Sunday Of Easter 

 
April 23, 2017                                   Worship at  9am & 11 a.m. 

   
  
  
     *Those who are able please stand. 
      Bold type for congregation to speak or sing.   
 
 

  

 
 
Gathering Music                                                                       Trust In Him 
 
 
Welcome and Mission Statement  
 
                            Announcements           
       
 
 Moments of Friendship– Greet One Another in Peace 
 
 

*Preparing Our Hearts      
                                             Nothing But The Blood                  UMH#362 
                                                               (verse 1,2,3&4)  
                                          

      
Children’s Moment                                                                Tina Campbell                                                                
                                 
                    ( As the children come forward please sing, “ Jesus Loves Me”) 

                                                                    (verse 1)  
 
 
 
                 “Trust In Him Bluegrass Band” 
 
 
 
 
Worship Through God’s Tithes and Our Offerings 
 
 
*Offertory Prayer: We thank you, O God for the gift of the Resurrec-

tion. Receive these tithes and offerings as a sign of our love and devo-

tion to the ministry of Jesus our Lord. Use it to enrich the lives of 

God’s people that all will know the love of God. Amen!  

 

Offertory                                                                                   Trust In Him 

 

             

*Doxology                                 God Is So Good                      FWS#2056 
                                                         (verse 1,2)  
                                                     
           
Reflection Hymn                       Victory In Jesus                     UMH#370 
                                                        (verse 1,2,3) 
 
 
Benediction  
 
                        
                                                                           
 
               

  
 
 
                                      
                                                     
 

SUNDAY SERVANTS:    

 
  
Ushers:   Erica Vaughan                                   Garrett Vaughan  
               Ryan Vaughan                                   Doug Canterbury                                 
               Meredith Canterbury                          Tyler Canterbury 
 
  
Liturgist: Alinda Perrine-Guet                          Van Driver: Lee Godbey 
 
Hospitality: Barb Miller                                   Greeters: Sue & Jack Dyer 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
Acolytes: (9am)Haley Ervin                   (11am) Courage Robinson 
                          Josi Ervin                                   Raleigh McGraw 
 
                                                                                                        
 
ATTENDANCE LAST SUNDAY: 
                                 9am  -218        Sunday School  - 64       11am  - 285  
OFFERING LAST SUNDAY: 
                                       General Fund Offering Last Sunday—$11,765.22 

 

 

 
The Flowers On The Altar are given to the Glory Of God 

and in honor of the 51st Wedding Anniversary 
Of Judie and Pete Piercy. Congratulations!! 

 

WELCOME TO LEWISBURG UNITED METHODIST CHURCH! 
We are glad that you have joined us to worship God and seek God's   

presence.  It is our desire to provide a place where you can experience   
personal worship of God and be part of a church family that seeks to  grow in faith 

and glorify God. We look forward to meeting you during and after the ser-
vice.  Please sign the fellowship pad during the offering including your  
address.  We want you to be comfortable during worship.  Large print  

hymnals, hearing devices and booster seats for children are all available.  Just ask 
an usher and she or he will be glad to help you.  An infant, toddler &  

pre-school nursery is also available during both Sunday morning worship  
services and Sunday School.  Nursery pagers are given to parents so that you can 

be assured that you can be reached at any time if your child needs you. 

 
 
Worship News= 
 
Today we welcome “Trust In Him Bluegrass Gospel 
Band”. Thanks for sharing your talent with us today at 
LUMC!  
 
Children’s Handchimes will have their  last practice on 
April 26. They will be performing on April 30 for both ser-
vices.  
 
Senior Sunday will be on May 21st!!! Are you a senior 
graduating with Sarah Helmick and Nikki Blankenship? If 
so, please contact the office so that we can celebrate your 
accomplishments!! 

 
BIBLE STUDY OFFERINGS= 
 
Ladies...Did you want to learn  more about Ruth after our Janu-
ary Retreat? Becky Edwards and Barb Miller are leading a Bi-
ble Study using the book, “The Girl’s Still Got It”, by Liz Cur-
tis Higgs. This study began on April 18th and will continue on 
Tuesday mornings through May 23rd at 9:30am. The only 
charge for this class is a desire for good fellowship and an inter-
est to learn more about one of the most fascinating characters in 
the Bible. 
 
    
CONNECT Groups =  
*Sundays (5-6pm) with Ann McClung in the Par lor 
(childcare is offered with Rhonda Kinder) (FULL) 
*Wednesdays (9:15-10:15am) with Donna Ream in her 
home. (FULL) 
*Wednesdays (6:15pm-7:15pm) with Rev. Bev (FULL) 
 
All Connect groups will be studying Psalm 25 through May 17th. 
 

From The Methodist Men= 
Explore the fascinating history of Lewisburg United Methodist 
Church with this book, United Methodist Church, A  Bicentennial 
History 1788-2016 written by Otis K. Rice, updated & presented by 
the Methodist Men. Order now (via email) to have this book shipped 
directly to you. $10.00 to pick up in LUMC’s office or contact Jerry 
Campbell at 304-667-9024. A $3.00 fee applies when shipping. Did 
you know… All the church related functions in which your church is 
involved? Read the 2016 supplement to Otis Rice’s bicentennial his-
tory of Lewisburg United Methodist Church to get an idea-functions 
change frequently. 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 
Youth Scoop= 
 

 NO HUDDLE TONIGHT! 
Enjoy your Last Night of Spring Break!!! 

See you next Huddle on Sunday, April 30! 
 

A big thank you from Huddle youth!!! 
Thank you for the donations of $1,800.00 
toward our students to attend camp this 
summer! We are so thankful for your gra-
cious giving through our Dinner Theater! 

 
 
Children’s Ministry= 
 
Full Circle will be from 4-5 on Tuesday, May 
9th! This monthly event is for Pre-K through 5th. 
Full Circle focuses on music and rhythm as we 
grow and fellowship together! Sign up by calling 
the LUMC office!  

 
Quest for children in K-5th will be on Satur-
day, May 13th, from 10-noon. Come enjoy 
music, edible art, craft, games, and story! 
Sign up by calling the LUMC office!  
 
 

 
Please save these summer dates:  

Creative Camp= June 5th-8th 
Road Trip Adventure= June 25th-28th 
Mission Trip= July 23th-27th 
 
As you plan your summer please be 
aware of these spiritual growth events 
for your student and plan accordingly. 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
Meetings= 
Church Council will meet on Monday, Apr il 24th at 
7:00pm. 
 
 
United Methodist Women will meet on Thursday, Apr il, 
27th. The Board meeting is at 11:00am. The General Meeting 
is at Noon. 
 
 
 

Missions=  
SPORTING CLAY TOURNAMENT is scheduled for Sat-
urday, May 13th. Mark your calendar!!! Stay tuned for more 
information!!   
 
 
 
Office News= 

Sarah Hann, our Communications Coordinator may be 
reached by email at: shann268@gmail.com. Contact Sarah if 
you have news or information to be shared on facebook or 
our church emails. 

 

Upcoming Events= 
The Greenbrier Valley Chorale's Spring Concert will pre-
sent Songs on the Road to Freedom, featuring traditional 
spirituals and gospel hymns.  The concert will Be Sunday, 
April 30, 2017, at Carnegie Hall in downtown Lewisburg, 
WV. at 3 p.m. Tickets will be available at the door or at 
www.greenbriervalleychorale.org. Tickets may also be pur-
chased from Chorale members.  Adult,$15 and students K-
12, $5.   
 

CREATIVE CAMP!! 

June 5-8th from 9am-12pm 

Fun activities!! 

*crazy games     *fun skits 

*homemade t-shirts      *live music 

*clay projects         *edible art 

There will be something for everyone! 

Registration forms are available 

around the church and in the church 

office. Register today!! 

 
 
 
 
 



Lewisburg United Methodist Church 
P.O. Box 69 ~ 1133 Washington  Street East ~ Lewisburg WV  24901 

E-mail:  info@lwbumc.com                         Website:  www.lwbumc.com 

Church Phone 304-645-2727                                 Fax:  304-645-7026 

Pastor Rick Brown 

Home: 304-520-4516     Cell:  304-482-5665 

Email: RBrown9888@aol.com 
 

 OUR VISION IS  
Go make disciples       Grow in love           Glorify God  

 

WORSHIP SCHEDULE 

Sunday School ~ 10am                               Worship ~ 9am & 11am                         

                                                                   
Rev. Rick Brown                                 Pastor 

Rev. Bev Colombo                                                Associate Pastor 

Carrie Honaker                                                             Director of Music 

Lara Edwards                                                      Accompanist  

Brittany Damon                                        Church Administrator    

Rhonda Kinder                  Office Staff Assistant 

Darren Campbell                     Sound Technician 

Brenda Fitzgerald          Custodian 

Teresa Bostic                   Shepherd’s Center Director 

Rhonda Kinder                          Joyful Noise Program Director       

Shannon Lehman                Preschool and PMO Director 

Faith Robinson                           Sunday School & Nursery Coordinator 

Sarah Hann                                                          Children’s Outreach &  

                                                                 Communications Coordinator 

                                                                       

mailto:info@lwbumc.com
http://www.lwbumc.com

